
 

 

 

Kensington Midwives is seeking… 
 

A General Registrant for an 8-9 month locum in our  
downtown Toronto practice. 

 
Kensington Midwives is a shared-call practice located in Kensington Market in 
downtown Toronto. Our clients are representative of the culture, class and 
linguistic diversity of this city. As such, we give priority to marginalized clients, 
particularly clients without OHIP. 
 
All of our midwives hold privileges at St. Joseph’s Health Centre, a west-end 
Level 2 hospital and at the Toronto Birth Centre. We have a very strong 
homebirth rate and welcome applicants with a passion for informed choice and 
choice of birthplace.  
 
This position will be full-time, in a team of 3 midwives with protected clinic days 
and generous off-call time. We are a supportive practice, and strive to maintain a 
healthy work-life balance. 
 
Start date is clinic in January 2021 and on-call end of January until end of 
September for an 8-9 month locum with the possibility of staying on.  
 
The deadline for applications is 9:00am on September 28, with interviews being 
held on September 29th in the late afternoon to evening.  
 
As we are committed to an atmosphere of mutual respect and equality, we are 
seeking applicants with excellent communication skills and a welcoming 
approach. Expanding the racial and cultural diversity of our staff is a priority for 
our practice and as such we welcome applications from midwives of colour, 
midwives who identify as LGBTQ*, those who completed the IMPP &/or midwives 
who speak languages other than English. 
 
We thank you for your application; please note that only applicants selected for 
an interview will be contacted.  
 
 
Kensington Midwives 
450-340 College St.  
Toronto, ON M5A 3T9 
Email: kmw@kensingtonmidwives.ca 
Fax: (416)928-9646  
 


